
The First Presbyterian Church of Chili now has a Food Cupboard for

distributing bags of groceries to both small and large families. Our

vision for establishing this Food Cupboard is to provide emergency

food, hope, and a bridge to self-sufficiency to families in need in our

community. 

These groceries can be picked up on the third Saturday of each month

from 10 to 11:30 a.m. at our church, 3600 Chili Ave. 

No prior registration is needed to receive the groceries. Food in our

grocery bags may include canned fruits, vegetables, meats, cereal, a

variety of soups, mac and cheese, pasta, tomato sauce, rice, cake and

muffin mixes, etc. Fresh eggs and milk are also distributed with each

bag, until gone.






Our church hopes you will reach out and take advantage of our Food

Cupboard. 

http://chili-presbyterian.org/food-cupboard/
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